

Be part of the Firfield Family

Monday 10th July 2017

Dear Parents,

Please find below details of the staffing arrangements for the Academic Year 2017 – 2018. Your child will find out who his / her new teacher is on the Transition Day in school later on this week (Thursday 13th July). On this day, you will receive a copy of the revised transition booklet relevant to your child's year group and also a letter detailing your child's class teacher for September 2017.

Some classes will be mixed up whilst others will move onto the next year group in the same class of children that they are in already. Reasons for mixing the children up are based on a number of factors including; an imbalance over the year of boys/ girls, ability ranges, friendship grouping and changes to the classes due to children moving from Firfield and /or children moving into the school. All decisions are based upon the professional judgement of the teaching staff and submitted to the School Leadership Team for discussion. If classes are to be mixed up, this will have been discussed with the children in advance and children will have been asked to write down the names of friends that they would like to move classes with. Teachers will try, as best as they can, to accommodate these requests although this cannot be promised.

Reception	Mrs Roseveare and Mrs Mc Connell
•	Mrs. Geeson
Year 1	Miss Tittershill
	Miss Lemon
Year 2	Miss Truman
	Mr Tolson
Year 3	Mrs Fletcher
	Mr Lawson
Year 4	Mrs Holland and Mr Clelland
	Mrs Shepherd
Year 5	Mrs Saville
	Mrs Swallow
Year 6	Mrs Lawson
	Miss Trigg

Yours Sincerely,

Nicola Smith Headteacher

Firfield Avenue, Breaston, Derby. DE72 3EG Telephone: 01332 872216 Facsimile: 01332 872403

E-mail: enquiries@firfield.derbyshire.sch.uk

Headteacher: Nicola Smith B.Ed (Hons); NPQH Assistant Headteacher: Amanda Fletcher B.A. (Hons) QTS Assistant Headteacher: Jackie Saville B.Ed (Hons)











